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December 6th, 1917.

Dear Mr. Abraham,

I have your letter of the 3rd. instant.

I think it would be well to carry out the arrangement

as proposed at Mount Elgin, and I will write Rev.

Mr. MoVitty today. You will therefore take such

steps as you think necessary todesure the success

of theäscheme. I shall also write the agent as

 Guggested by you.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintenden" General.

R. H. Abraham, Esq., B.S.A..

R. R. No. 1.

Caham, Ont.
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